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Dear Families,

Here are a few important things that will help you become acquainted with the policies and important information you will find necessary as you begin Kindergarten at Birch Meadow.

· Full Day Kindergarten’s hours are 8:15-2:45 on M, T, Th and F and 8:15-12:45 on Wednesdays.  You can drop your child off at the outside door of Room 5.  I will open that door up at 8:15 when the bell rings each morning.  If you are unable to make it to the door by 8:15, please bring your child in through the front door.  If you bring your child into the school, you will need to sign in at the office for safety reasons.   All other doors are locked after 8:15 for everyone’s safety.  
· Children will line up at our outside door to depart at the end of their school day.  I dismiss all children one at a time and make eye contact with the person that is picking them up.   This is done so that I can be sure that the children are safe.

· If your child attends an after-school program, please inform me of which days and which one they will attend.  An adult will bring any child that is going to an after-school program to the cafetorium at dismissal time.

· If your child is having a play date or has any other change in destination after school, please send in a note to let me know.  This will help your child feel more secure and will ensure his or her safety.
· When your child is absent, please call the absence verification number 781-942-9173 to let the office know.

· Please send your child with one small, healthy, NUT FREE snack and drink- we typically have about 10 minutes to eat a quick snack and we often have a task to do at the same time, so SMALL and EASY snacks are best.  
· Lunch information is available in the “Milk and Lunch” letter.  Please make sure your child has either a lunch from home or knows if they are buying each day.
Information will be distributed at Curriculum Night on September 5th.  I will be sharing an extensive amount of information on curriculum as well as providing an overview of the classroom routine.

I look forward to working with both you and your child this year.  Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions, comments or concerns.

Fondly,

Danielle Tucker
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